
Adoremus Weekend 

On Sunday the 9 September, Fr Sony and two parishioners from Claughton and two Parishioners from Hill 

Chapel attended the Blessed Sacrament procession in Liverpool.  Sunday was pilgrimage day - the Metropolitan 

Cathedral was packed for two celebrations of mass, then thousands of people walked through the streets of 

Liverpool, accompanying Jesus, present in the Eucharistic Host.  It was an amazing day to be part of the crowd, 

united in faith in the Eucharist.  We were caught in a huge downpour as we processed through the streets but 

this did not dampen our spirits as we sang hymns.  After the procession Benediction and prayers were held on 

the Cathedral steps by the Archbishop of Westminster, Cardinal Vincent Nichols.  After Benediction we had 

free time in the Cathedral before returning on the coach to St. Clares, Fulwood.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With thanks to Fr Andrew and his parish who were 

very welcoming to our party. 

 


